
Photography/Video Publication Consent Form 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

Throughout the year, we take photographs and videos of school activities involving students to share 
Family Care KIDS positive environment and updates. Some photographs may capture your 
child's/children’s participation, directly or indirectly. 

These photos may be published through our website, social media pages, and online ads. With this, we 
seek your consent in allowing us to publish photos/videos which may show your child on these 
platforms. 

Please provide your response by selecting your choice below and submitting this form: 

I hereby allow the reproduction and publication of my child's photograph(s) and video(s). * 
I don’t allow the reproduction and publication of my child's photograph(s) or video(s). 

Name of Student ___________________________________________  

Name of Parent ____________________________________________  

Phone ____________________________________________________ 

Can we release your family name?       Y              N 

*I/we hereby give permission for Family Care KIDS to use my/our child/children’s photograph(s) and/or 
video(s). I/we understand that Family Care KIDS will be utilizing this material to display in our offices and 
other lawful platforms, such as Instagram and Facebook to promote Family Care KIDS. I/we will notify 
Family Care KIDS in writing if we choose for any reason to withdraw this consent, and Family Care KIDS 
will immediately stop any further use of photographs or videos.

Signature __________________________________________   Date ___________________________ 
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